Michigan Gun Owners Quick News

April 2017

Saturday, April 22, 2017

April Board Meeting, Fun Shoot

At Williams Gun Sight Company, 3:00 p.m.~ 6:00 p.m.

Meeting 3~5pm Fun Shoot 5~6pm

All are welcome to attend

Store & location information

Wednesday, April 26, 2017

Back to Lansing!!

Second Amendment March

Is scheduled for 10:00 A.M.-2:00 P.M. This event is open to the public.

From 10:00 to 2:00 people are encouraged to meet with their local legislators and discuss their support of the 2nd Amendment.

Throughout the event representatives from Michigan Gun Owners, Second Amendment March and Michigan Open Carry, Inc. as well as some State legislators will speak on the Capitol steps.

Lawful firearm carry is allowed on and in the Capitol building and we encourage all participants to exercise their 2nd Amendment right in a

responsible manner.

This event does get TV & Internet coverage!

Please be a good representative of gun owners to the legislators and general public.

New for this event! a raffle for an M&P 15-22 Sport will be held, tickets \$5 ea.

Look for the large tent for ticket sales
Package includes;
Red dot sight, extra mag, case & ammo
Must be present to win!

Upcoming

May 19, 2017 Operation Injured Soldiers Golf Outing

MGO will be sponsoring five holes, as well as paying for two Operation Injured Soldiers to play in their upcoming Golf Outing at the links of Novi.

Legal Front

On 1-25-2017 an Appeal to The Supreme Court for the State of Michigan was filed

Application for Leave to Appeal the Court of Appeals' decision in Michigan Gun Owners. et al. v. Ann Arbor Public Schools.

The fight goes on!
And so does the need for donations to the legal fund!

A hearing was held in the case of MGO vs AAPS on December 13th, 10am.

MI Court of Appeals Federal Courthouse

Course of events for the MGO vs AAPS court case, the verdict here was published 12/15/2016

We need your support in appealing this decision!

Donations to Legal Defense Fund

For information regarding Bills of interest to the Pro 2A community

Please see the Legislative Lighthouse section of the Michigan Gun Owners Forum - Grass Roots

activism starts there!

Legislative Lighthouse

Recap

March RSO Class!

Another great class in the books and a new crop of MGO trained NRA certified Range safety officers.

If you missed it keep an eye out in the training section for future classes.

February Outdoorama

Another Great event! probably the easiest Outdoorama we have done in years thanks to all the volunteers that came out to make it happen!

Always A Big Thank You to the Volunteers, we can't do it without YOU!

<u>Update-</u> MGO members CPL class as mentioned in the past issue of Quick News is still in the planning stages.

As a reminder to all

Michigan Gun Owners would be happy to plan / present a

Free Childsafe / safe storage presentation for your group

for more information contact us at,

projectchildsafe@migunowners.org

-----Member Service Announcement-----

It has come to our attention that some members have had issues in accessing articles that hot link in this news letter.

Some content is by it's nature in the members only section.

If you cannot access an article check the following

To insure you have full access to content.

1-Be sure you are logged into the forum, you can check the box "Remember me" under the log in box to stay in.

2- Check to see that your membership has not lapsed, this is easy to do, just click on the "My Profile" link and next to your Avatar it will show current membership status.

3-Note -sometimes there is a delay between a membership renewal being sent in and it is updated in the data base, Please be patient.

4- To renew your membership

Michigan Gun Ownersl info@migunowners.org | 877-275-6461 | www.migunowners.org

See what's happening on our social sites:





, P.O. Box 153, Dearborn Heights, MI 48127

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by noreply@migunowners.org in collaboration with

